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Dear Applicant, 

I am delighted to have this opportunity to tell you more about our schools. 

Since federating, the schools work even more closely with each other and the wider community.  

With one Governing Body, one Executive Headteacher, one Senior Leadership Team and a joint 

PTA, parents are often surprised to be reminded that they are two separate schools.   

There are other links as well, such as joint assessment procedures, joint policies and the ever 

popular Children’s University where children across both schools mix together to learn a new 

activity. They love the choice, the new challenges, and the opportunity to work with children of 

different ages.  The children have many other opportunities to meet and work together throughout 

the year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our children love coming to school and they are proud of their schools. They are happy and 

motivated and engaged and they love learning.  Please visit Our Children page on the microsite to 

see what they say about their schools.        

Both schools are committed to many sporting and other extracurricular activities, and the popular 

Early Bird club offers breakfast and activities before school. Annual field trips to the Swattenden 

centre, the O2 with the choir and Wales with Netball team help give the children a diverse 

experience. 

The Federation is part of the Tenterden Rural Alliance, a group of 15 schools (one secondary, the 

others primary) that work closely and successfully together. Some are community, some are 

church schools. There are opportunities for children from the schools to meet, such as sports 

events, theme days and masterclasses at Homewood School and Sixth Form College and the 

Headteachers and Governors meet regularly. This is a strong and supportive group. 

Do come and visit us, we would love to show you round and so would the children! 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Heather Maple 

Chair of Governing Body 


